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Telephone: 0151-9248661                                                                                                      

Email: admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk 

Website:www.greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com  
School Mobile Contact Number for Absence Reporting: 07860 003244 (text only) 

Covid Alert 

We have attached the new guidance on testing and isolation from Public Health 

Sefton. Please note that a negative LFT is not sufficient for your child to return 

to school if they have symptoms. 

Please remember to inform school if your child has had a positive PCR or LFT 

on covidalert@gcp.org.uk - please provide symptom type, symptom onset date, 

and date of PCR/LFT test.   

Please note that day 1 is the first full day after the positive test result or onset 

of symptoms. Further advice is available on 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-people-with-covid-19-

and-their-contacts/covid-19-people-with-covid-19-and-their-contacts  

If your child is returning to school having done 2x negative Lateral Flow Tests, 

please send confirmation to covidalert@gcp.org.uk. Thanks. 

 

 ‘The Iron Man of Crosby’ 

Evelyn Kershaw’s Mummy has written and illustrated a book called ‘The Iron 

Man of Crosby’. It is available in local bookshops, Write Blend, McCormacks 

and Pritchards. Also available on Amazon. Her book launch and signing is on 

Saturday 12th March at Write Blend Bookshop, South Road, 2 -3pm. 

 

Year 6 YMCA Residential Trip 

Please ensure your child is in school at 7.30am and that all medical forms have 

been completed and sent into school.  

All medication should be clearly labelled and handed over to a teacher when 

you arrive at school. 

 

Science Week 

This year Science Week takes place between 11th March –20th March 2022. 

We have decided to focus on “An international educational resource 

covering the world of microbes and disease” Each year group will be 

covering lessons and pairing up with other year groups to discuss and show 

what they have learnt. Some year groups may send home resources that you 

can do with your child. Alternatively, you may decide to conduct your own 

scientific experiment. If you do please email or share any photos on our 

schools Instagram. Remember not to include any photo of your child’s face 

and if you email us, please let us know if we have permission to share on social 

media. Many thanks and Happy Science week! 
 

Easter Competition – see attached letter 
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Diary Dates 

 
Mon 14th – Years 6 

& 5 Philharmonic 

Hall trip 

 

Tues 15th – Year 5 

Bikeability Group 1 

 

Weds 16th – 7.30am 

Year 6 Residential 

Trip 

 

Weds 16th – Year 5 

Bikeability Group 

2 

 

Thurs 17th – Year 5 

Bikeability Group 

3 

 

Fri 18th – Year 5 

Bikeability Group 

4 

 

Fri 18th – Year 1 

Gingerbread Man 

Picnic 

 

Fri 18th – Year 6 

return approx. 

3.30pm 
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